Monday 16th May 2022



Meadows School London Road Southborough Tunbridge Wells Kent TN4 ORJ

Tel 01892 529 144 Fax 01892 527 787

Web www.barnardos.org.uk/meadowsschool

Dear Students, Parents and Carers,

The Rotary Club of The Pantiles, Tunbridge Wells have once again kindly been fundraising to raise enough money to send our students to the "Kids' Day Out" at Chessington World of Adventures on **Wednesday 8th June 2022.**

Details of the day:

09:15 Coach will leave Meadows

10:30 Arrive at Chessington

12:30 – 1.00pm A packed lunch will be available

2.10pm Please arrive back at the coach, promptly

2.15pm Depart Chessington

3.15pm Arrive back at Meadows School in time for taxis

Students will not need to wear school uniform, but must be appropriately dressed for the weather and the day. If it is a hot day, please ensure they have sun cream/hats and water. Should they wish to bring a small amount of money (no more than £10) with them, they must keep this on their person safely.

Students will be allowed to take their mobile phones with them on this trip and contact staff on school phone numbers if necessary. Appropriate behaviour using their phones is expected as per the Home/School Agreement each child has signed.

If you do NOT wish for your child to attend this school trip, please email the office by 23 May 2022 email: enquiries@meadowsschool.org.uk

Kind regards

Katie Bain

Deputy Principal

Patron: HRH The Duchess of Cornwall Barnardo's (a company limited by guarantee). Registered Office: Barnardo House, Tanners Lane, Barkingside Ilford, Essex IG6 1QG. Registered No. 61625 England. Registered Charity Nos. 216250 and SC037605



